H C .
Qp.LDEz) Clty Of Va|deZ %/?Ide?giggg%\é%

Q
o

.cl
oMY o

ON.W

&

)Z’Mrlssmw‘-“*s LegiS|ati0n TeXt

File #: 21-0386, Version: 1

ITEM TITLE:
ACOE Project at Robe Lake

SUBMITTED BY: Martha Barberio, Economic Development Director

FISCAL NOTES:

Expenditure Required: N/A
Unencumbered Balance: N/A
Funding Source: N/A

RECOMMENDATION:

Receive and File

SUMMARY STATEMENT:

Mike Wells spoke with the City Manager and has had contact with the Core of Engineers about the
possibility of the City partnering with VFDA on a project. The project relates to studying conditions for
Salmon run on Robe Lake. The possibility exists that there is a need for adding water to the Lake to
enhance the long-term improvement of salmon habitat in Robe Lake. | believe this project has both
Economic and Planning and Zoning implications.

The City Manager would like the Planning & Zoning Commission, as well as, the Economic
Diversification commission to weigh in on this project and, if the commissions are on board, back a
Resolution of Support that will be brought forward and presented to City Council on August 3. At this
time, the City is unaware about the a potential expenditure request for the project because the City
believes Mr. Wells thinks if he can get the Tatitlek Corporation (or possibly Chugach Corporation) to
partner on the project much of the local match will be waived.
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